
RS Payne Elementary PTO Meeting Minutes 
April 6, 2017 

 
A meeting of the RS Payne Elementary PTO was held on April 6, 2017. In attendance were the 
following people: Liz Dop, Trish Pabis, Sheri Quinones, and Keeley Tuggle. 
 
Sheri offered a brief welcome to everyone and a motion was made by Liz to approve the March 
meeting minutes. The motion was seconded and carried. As a FYI, this school year, meeting 
minutes will be sent out via Infinite Campus by Ms. Davis, and will also be posted on the 
school's website.  
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: ​Trish circulated copies of the April 2017 RSP PTO Treasurer’s 
Summary and discussed deposits and expenses for the spring carnival. The summary showed 
the PTO has some additional funds to either spend this year or budget for next year. Trish also 
shared the budget requests that she received for next year. 
 
Copies of our bank statements are available for viewing upon request. 
 
SPIRIT COMMITTEE:​ Keeley explained how the spirit days are student driven, with morning 
announcements throughout the week, and teacher reminders. A budget request was submitted 
for t-shirt purchases for new pre-k, Kindergarten, and 3rd grade GO Center students for the 
2017-2018 school year. Keeley stated students can use their RSP red spirit shirts, or red or 
black t-shirts for spirit day.  
 
ADDITIONAL BUSINESS:​ There was a discussion of using food trucks at school wide events, 
to provide a dinner option for families while raising funds for the PTO. A concern was also 
raised about plumbing, specifically clogged toilets. 
 
There are several opportunities to be a part of the PTO. Please contact Sheri Quinones, 
slquinones@hotmail.com​, if you are interested in any of the following: 
 
Vice President, Fundraising, Hospitality, Secretary, Carnival, Silent Auction, Grant Writing. 
 
With no further business or announcements to discuss, a motion to adjourn the meeting was 
made, seconded, and carried. As such, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Sheri Quinones, President 
RS Payne PTO, 2016-17 
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